Re: Letter to London City Hall re. graphic abortion image signs

January 21, 2024

My name is Linda Gibbons and as a post-abortive woman, I stand in defence of graphic abortion signs, to deter other women from abortion, as well as its life-long aftermath.

My child's life at 13 weeks gestation was extinguished at a Toronto hospital, in 1970.

Killing is not a legitimate healthcare service and hospital operating rooms should be for the preservation of life and limb, not the mutilation of tiny pre-born human beings.

I have done graphic-image ministry where women viewing the signs share their negative abortion experiences. We discuss their sorrow and loss. Others speak of their dismay upon learning of a family member or relative hurt by abortion, and unable to get over it.

Your city London, should take note: graphic signs don't hurt – abortion does.

It is better to support a pregnant woman so she can give her child a deserved lifetime.

Yours for life, Linda